\ Let's all join! /

Please complete the Census.

The Census will be held on October 1, 2025.

The Census covers all persons and households

(including non-Japanese) living in Japan.

Your response is required.







Online response period

Sep. 20(Sat.) ▶ Oct. 8(Wed.)

Responding online is simple and easy





Once the Census documents arrive at your home, access the response website.

Login easily by scanning

the QR code with your smartphone!

No need to enter your Login ID and Access Key!

2 Answer

Follow the on-screen instructions to answer.

Required time

5-10 minutes

* Estimated time for a single-person household

"QR Code" is a registered trademark of DENSO WAVE INCORPORATED.

https://www.kokusei2025.go.jp/

国勢調査2025





If you have any questions, please contact:

Census Call Center & 0570-02-5901 OR
Statistics Section *Toukei-Gakari* & 0276-47-1821

(In the Policy Planning Division Kikaku Seisaku-Ka of Ota City Hall)

